
 

 

CSSD                                                                                         Red Light 

CLASSES 

From my understanding dancing will run as follows: 

• Students Year 4 and up to wear masks entering and exiting the studio (but not whilst 

dancing). 

• Material masks are acceptable; however, our teachers must wear the surgical or N95 

masks. 

• Students to hand sanitise entering and exiting the studio  

• Only one class in the studio at a time (so please wait outside until your class time). 

• Students to be spaced 1m apart. 

• Students 12 years and up must be vaccinated 

• No parents/spectators (unless previously arranged). 

Uniform Shop 

    

We will need to run the uniform shop slightly different due to red light.  You will now need to book a 

time to come in, and must be masked (year 4 and up).  Please check the opening hours below and 

email me your day preference and I will allocate you a 15 min slot.   

Tuesday 1st Feb  4.30pm to 5.30pm 

Wednesday 2nd Feb  5.30pm to 7.00pm 

Monday 7th Feb  2.30pm to 4.30pm 

Here’s to a FABULOUS year of dance! 

The great news is “we can still dance” and we can’t wait to see you all soon.    

Should any of the teachers need to isolate we will either have another teacher (where possible) 

cover the class, or we will run class via zoom.   

I totally appreciate this is an unsettling time for many so if you have any concerns or questions 

please do not hesitate to contact me, 5635038 or 021 1141137.  Take Care, Caroline 
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